Edwards, Jonathon

From: Rackley, Shaun

Sent 18 October 2021 20:01

To: paul batt

Ce Rackiey, Shaun

Subject: RE: Paul Batt accident on 20/4/2021
Dear Mr Batt

Shaun is currently away for a few weeks, so meanwhile | will be picking up any mare urgent taxi work, Can you send
me a copy of the Lady's statement, since you say you have one. Da you have any contact detalls for her too.

I will be In touch about a committee date.

Steve

This email and any attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient{s) and may contain
confidential information and/or may be legally privileged. If you have received this email in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete this email.

—0Original Message--—

From: paul batt

Sent: 17 October 2021 12:32

To: Rackley, Shaun <Shaun.Rackley@torbay.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Pau! Batt accident on 20/4/2021

I was waiting to turn right at the junction of Kings Dive and Rae Barn Road Brixham there was traffic coming from
both directions, acar stopped to my right to let me out of the junction so | checked to my left to see Iif it was clear for
me to turn into the traffic.

A lady crossed the road and was by the side of my car an the offside the traffic was clear so I started to pull out onto
Rae Barn Road when the lady fell over and slipped under my front wheel, | stopped immediately as | was only
maving at no more than Smiles per hour but as she was so clase my front offside wheel rolied onto her legs.| maved
immediately and I then called the emergency services requesting both police and ambulance. | have a statement by
the lady in question which states that she fell over,

Regards

Paul Batt

Sent from my iPad

> On 8 Oct 2021, at 08:37, Rackley, Shaun <Shaun.Rackley@torbay.gov.uk> wrate:

>

> Hi Paul,

>

> Sorry for the defay in coming back to you.

> | can now confirm that | will refer this matter to Torbay Council's Licensing Committee where they will decide if
you remain a fit and proper person to continue to hold a licensed drivers badge with this Local Authority.

>

> To assist me writing the Committee report, please can you send me a detailed account of the incident and any

mitigating circumstances by no later than the 18th October 2021.
>



> A date of the hearing has not been set, but once | have your submission and have written the report | will be able
to communicate a date to you where you will be able to attend and present your case to the Committee members.
>

> | look forward to hearing from you in due course.

>

> Regards

>

> Shaun

>

>

>Shaun Rackley | Licensing Officer | Town Hall, Castle Circus,

> Torquay, TQ1 3DR

> 01803 208025 | shaun.rackley@torbay.gov.uk

>

> www.torbay.gov.uk

> Facebook | Twitter | Linkedin | Instagram

>

>

> This electronic email is confidential and may also be privileged. if you are not the intended recipient, please notify
the sender, and please delete the message from your system immediately. The views In this message are personal;
they are not necessarily those of Torbay Council.

>

> —Original Message-----

> Sent: 29 luly 2021 07:12

> To: Rackley, Shaun <Shaun.Rackley@torbay.gov.uk>

> Subject: Paul Batt

>

> Yestarday | got 8 points on my license when | appeared in court.l

> would like to go to committee to appeal the loss of my taxi badge and

> license as lead a clean license and have never had a comglaint against

> me in over 10 years of driving as a taxi driver Regards Paul Batt

>

> Sent from my iPad



